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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
AND KNOWLEDGE

FROM: School

TO: ALL RELEVANT PARENTS NOTIFYING
THEM OF SCHOOL REOPENING AFTER 10 DAY
SHIFT TO DISTANCE LEARNING
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Dear Parent,

We are pleased to inform you that our
school Al Ain English Speaking School
will soon be completing the 10-day
precautionary shift to distance
learning and will be ready to welcome
students back to the classroom as of
Thursday 18th March 2021.

As part of the reopening measures, our
staff will be undergoing the routine
biweekly COVID-19 testing to ensure
they are fit to work in school. Our
premises have been thoroughly
sanitized and disinfected as per DOH
protocols and our safety measures are
in place as per ADEK’s thorough school
reopening guidelines.

For any inquiries, kindly contact
[Zaheer Abass Principal of Secondary
zabass(@aaess.sch.ae or Helen McCauley
Principal of Primary
hanne@aaess.sch.ae ].

We look forward to seeing our students
back in school
soon.
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Please note that this is a living document and will be updated as required.
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